Child Development Study

The SUNY Polytechnic Institute

Department of Social & Behavioral Sciences

in collaboration with

Department of Mechanical Engineering Technology



We are currently looking for right-handed moms and their toddlers/preschoolers to participate in our new project!

We invite you to visit our EEG lab to see a set of pictures including those of your child in one visit. We then ask you to return to our observation lab to play with your child and to partake in an interview following the play. Visits usually last about 60-90 minutes.

Families receive \$80 plus transportation cost upon completion of two visits.

Participation is voluntarily & visits can be scheduled at a time that works best for families, including some evenings and weekends if needed.

Children or siblings may be looked after by our students while mothers participate in the project.

Interested?

Contact the research team at EEGlab@sunypoly.edu